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Dear Sir/ Madam,
  We wish to register our support for the above numbered application.
  The Salendine Nook area , which is increasing rapidly in population due to local housing developments on
massive scale (Lindley Moor, Crosland Road,Cowrakes Road to name three!!) needs shopping facilities to
match the increased demand. The Salendine Shopping centre cannot cope with the current demand as can be
seen by the constant traffic and parking issues seen on an almost daily basis.The dangerous Moor Hill Road /
New Hey Road junction is continually overloaded with traffic.
  A new Lidl supermarket would take some of the pressure away from the above and provide the area with a
much needed addition to shopping facilities.
       
              
  




